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July 1st, 2024 

 

 

Please note that with the lifting of the storm Warning for Trinidad, full operations will resume from 1500 

hours, July 1st, 2024. 

 

We thank all stakeholders for their continued patience and support. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

 
NOTICE 19-2024:   Resumption of Operations at the Port of Point Lisas and Less than 

Container Load (LCL) Warehouse 

 


